April 27, 2009
Attention: Lake County

We are asking the County of Lake to grant us a variance on improving our subdivision, Bull Creek Drive
for another year. Several options have been pursued such as obtaining several bids. These bids have
exceeded our loan amount due to higher asphalt prices. Also, our end loan through our current bank
has only allowed to give us one year. in addition, we had the property listed over the past three years
and have not received an offer. We plan on making attempts to talk to more banks and hope the
market will return and asphalt will go down by next year.

Nancy Cavender Josefh Cavender

Collodi Builders Collodi Builders
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